
 
Wednesday 21st July 
 
Dear parents and caregivers,  
 
Thank you for your patience, support and understanding during this uncertain time. 
 
Home learning packages 
In order for students to engage with learning whilst at home, teachers have prepared home 
learning packages. The home learning packages will be available for collection from the school 
car park on Bradman Road between 10am-2pm tomorrow (Thursday 22nd July). We have 
allowed a large window of time for the collection in order to minimise public contact. If you 
arrive at the same time as another family, please ensure that you maintain social distancing for 
the duration of time onsite. SA Health are also currently advising that masks must be work in 
public places.  
 
As per last year’s arrangements, there will be a station set up for each classroom and the 
packages will be individually labelled.  
 
Rooms 3, 5 and 7 will support learners both online and in paper form. Class teachers from 
these rooms will be in contact this afternoon to advise if there will be a home learning 
package in the car park for your child tomorrow.  
 
Communication 
We are committed to maintaining communication with you during this time. Your child’s 
classroom teacher will make daily contact via phone call, email or through the use of Class 
Dojo or Seesaw. Each day, you are asked to identify whether there is any reason that your child 
will be unable to complete their learning; remembering that the expectation is for all students 
to be continuing with their learning whilst at home. We understand that there may be factors 
that make it difficult for you to support student learning during this time and we are here to 
support you. If you have any questions or concerns about the learning, you can use your 
preferred method of communication to discuss these with your child’s classroom teacher. 
 
At this stage, we are unsure of what the ongoing plans for learning look like after the seven 
day lock down however, we are committed to keeping you informed as we receive updates.  
 
I will be available for the duration of the at home learning period and invite you to send an 
email (address provided below) or to message the school Facebook page, if you would like me 
to get in contact with you at any stage. I had planned to meet many of you individually within 
the early stages of this term however, due to the current Covid situation, this is sadly not able 
to occur.  
 
It is an honour to be a member of the Karrendi Primary School community and I thank you all 
for your kindness and support so far. 
 
Warm regards,  
 
 
Ella Ailmore 
EllaLouise.Ailmore653@schools.sa.edu.au 


